The McKownville Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE

ANDY WAR E YMAGIA

June 24, 1980

Mr. Dennis Stevens Director of Physical Plant State University of New York at Albany 1400 Washington Avenue Albany, New York 12222

Dear Mr. Stevens:

Recently (the weekend of June 20, 1980) a group of young people chopped trees and cleared a site at the end of Knowles Terrace-a site owned by the State University.

The McKownville Improvement Association cherishes highly the wooded buffer-zone between the ends of our streets and the University. We believe it greatly enhances the beauty of the University (where many of us work and nearly all of us use from time to time) and the beauty of our neighborhoods.

Therefore, we would like to advise you of this destruction and ask your advice about how the Association members could contribute to repairing the destruction. These summer months would be an excellent time to get our people to donate some time to the effort.

Please advise us as soon as possible of your wishes.

Sincerely,

Melvin Behn, President 27 Parkwood Street East